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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Your child is invited take part in a Mathematics Mentoring Programme which will run weekly during term 

time and is fully funded by Leighton Park School. 
 

This is being run in partnership with Leighton Park School and is done through an app called Colet 

Mentoring. Students are able to take a picture of any mathematics questions that they get stuck on and 

an anonymous student at Leighton Park will respond with how to solve it. Students should all have the 

Colet App installed on their mobile device to ensure that this runs smoothly, however they can use the 

online version from a computer instead if required.  
 

It is imperative that students sign up using their school email address otherwise the app/website will not 

work.  

 
 

All sessions will be “live” and no responses will be sent during inactive hours however students are able 

to submit questions whenever they wish to. Please ensure that your child can access either the mobile 

app or the web version (colet-app.web.app) for each of the live sessions as outlined below: 

Wednesday 22nd November 4:30 – 5:30 pm 
Wednesday 29th November  4:30 – 5:30 pm 
Wednesday 6th December    4:30 – 5:30 pm 
Wednesday 13th December  4:30 – 5:30 pm 
 

This will continue into 2024 and I will share the live dates and times with you for these after the Christmas 
break however they will Thursdays from 4:30 until 5:30pm 
 

All live “chats” are monitored by staff at both Leighton Park and at Blessed Hugh Faringdon as well as 

going through AI censoring to ensuring that everything sent is always appropriate.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact me via email: jo.hulin@hughfaringdon.org 
 

Mrs J Hulin 
 
 
 
Mathematics Subject Leader  
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